



15 November 2021

Dear Client

As the holiday season approaches, we'd like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued business.

It is important to note support is always available to help you manage your business and/or personal financial matters as they arise.

Please note our office will be closed from Thursday 23 December 2021 and re-open Monday 10 January 2022.

We look forward to working with you in the new year.

Please stay safe and enjoy your time with family and friends.

Happy Christmas and Holidays

Tom, Mary, Tony & all the staff at Garden City Accountants